
 

 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 

 
The LAFCO Special Meeting of Wednesday, July 17, 2024, 

was adjourned to Friday, July 19, 2024, at 10:30 a.m.  
The location of the adjourned Special Meeting will be at the LAFCO office, 

1122 W. State Street, Suite D, El Centro, CA 92243. 
 
 

Thank You. 
 

 
If you have any questions,  
please contact our office at  

(760) 353-4115. 
 

 
 
 


